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My name is Steve Turner and I live in Sherwood, Oregon. I have been an Oregon 

resident for nearly 70 years and a tax paying citizen for 50 years. I am strongly 

opposed to HB 2025. Raising gas taxes and license fees is unacceptable. Too many 

families are suffering already. Enough is enough! 


